
Simple and effective are the words of the day. We can stop a loophole in our background sale 

system. 

Lives will be saved. Most people have common sense. Most people want a more complete 

system for checking a gun buyers background. 

Thank you, Muriel Wentzien, Portland, Oregon 97212 

 

503-358-2052 

 


